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Let  Your  Spring  Date  Be  a
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There’s no better time to have a first date than the spring.
The birds are chirping; the flowers are in bloom; and you can
finally wear your favorite sundress and sandals. This weekend,
take some time out for a romantic walk in the park or a
rooftop dinner at sunset. Embrace the warm weather and show
off your spring style in adorable shoes by Lindsay Phillips.

You’ll have no trouble picking out the perfect spring date
outfit with these shoes. They’re completely customizable, so
you can add the perfect accessory to each shoe. The “strap”
line allows you to opt for over 1,000 interchangeable options,
while  the  “snap”  line  lets  you  choose  from  over  60  toe-
centered snap-on brooches.
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Slip on a pair of the Alex heels, the Devon wedges or the
Courtney peep-toes for a dressy look. They’ll all give you a
little added height — perfect for your date to lean in for a
kiss! Plus, both the Devon and Courtney shoes show off your
flirty pedicure.

If your feet tend to feel tired after a long day at work, try
out a pair of the Liz ballet flats. They come in linen, canvas
and patent leather to ensure that you have a matching pair for
any outfit, and the ruffle flower perched on the toe is the
ideal accessory for a simple summer outfit.

While you may want to look sophisticated for your hot date,
sometimes a more simple shoe is the way to go. Choose comfort
and fashion by opting for a chic, updated flip flop. The Kelli
flop is more than your typical sandal: you get the comfort and
ease  of  a  basic  flip  flop  with  an  added  pizzazz.  The
decorative stones on the toe base are sure to catch your
partner’s eye and round out your fabulous first-date outfit.
Remember that you can purchase additional “snaps” to jazz up
the flop even more! That way, you won’t have to worry so much
about deciding what shoes to wear — just slide these on and
head out the door.

The  best  part  of  Lindsay  Phillips’  shoes  are  the  bright
colors. You’ll have no trouble finding a pair to match your
favorite bright yellow skirt or to stand out against a pair of
cut-off jean shorts. The Kelli flop, for example, comes in
black and stone as well as vibrant pink and bold turquoise.
These colored flops even have a “candy-stripe” sole in bright
colors that’s both eye-popping and sweet, making them wearable
outside of date night.

Our tester immediately noticed that these shoes would be the
perfect  travel  partner.  With  the  mix-and-match  straps  or
snaps, life on the road is so much easier. Plus, your partner
will be thrilled when he finds out he doesn’t need to lug
around  an  extra  suitcase  filled  with  shoes  on  your  next



Caribbean getaway. Now, that’s relationship bliss.

These shoes just scream “fun” — and guarantee that you’ll have
a great time while wearing them!


